Invitation to Our Cozy Family Midday
Brunch!

Dear Family,

We are excited to invite you to a cozy midday brunch at our home!
Date: Sunday, April 15, 2023

Time: 11:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Location: 123 Maple Street, Yourtown

Join us for delicious food, warm conversations, and cherished memories. We will be serving a
delightful spread of brunch favorites, and we encourage you to bring your favorite dish to share!

Please RSVP by April 8, 2023, so we can prepare accordingly.
Looking forward to seeing all your smiling faces!
With love,

The Smith Family



